
Distribution Addition
Orington, Maine

The PERC facility, which sits on a 42-acre lot 
includes several structures.  These structures all 
have varying purposes, such as 
tipping/processing, Glass/Grit conveying, Cooling 
Tower Pumphouse, Lime Slacker, Maintenance 
and Administration Buildings. 

Sheridan partnered with General Electric, who 
was the general contractor for this project.  
Sheridan provided the PERC facility with 
structural steel, roofing, and wall systems.  
Construction was completed on this compound in 
1988. 

Client Name 
Penobscot Energy Recovery Company 

Delivery method 
Pre-Engineered 

Designer
General Electric 

Project Size 
54,060 sf 
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